
 

 
 

 

 
 
April 26, 2021 

 
 

Information Letter no. 10-2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
Considering the dynamics and general epidemiological situation development on a global 
scale (including in other Confederations), local organisers’ commitment to hold the Senior 
European Championships in accordance with the FIE safety regulations in place and 
consistency of such approach with the actual state of qualification for Tokyo Games, the 
EFC Executive Committee decided to support the initiative of the Fencing Federation of 
Bulgaria to postpone the Senior European Championships in 2021 until after the Olympic 
Games in Tokio. 
 
EFC Executive Committee has supported the Bulgarian proposal and requested the FIE 
Executive Committee to consider this in the context of general decision regarding all Zonal 
Senior Championships. 
 
 

   Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 ……………………….. 
 Jacek SLUPSKI 

Secretary General 
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